
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

January 

2022

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by January 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Our blessed sponsors have reflected the LOVE of God to Uganda in so many ways! 
In this very difficult time of lockdowns, school closures, sickness, and amidst the voices of 
discord and divisivenss, we stood together as the children of the living God. What a beautiful 
thing when the followers of Jesus respond to the needs of others with LOVE and self sacrifice. 
For those of us at REACH USA, it has been a bright and shining light in the this dark world. 
Thank you for your generous response to these great needs. Next month you will receive your 
Year End Reports for tax purposes.  Any check donations received with last year’s date will 
be included in the 2021 tax report. So if you feel led, there is still time for a year end gift.  

Dear Brethren…I send you many Christmas greetings from Uganda, especially from Omega School. Hope all of you are doing 
fine and happy.  I am overjoyed to share with you the good news that Omega Christmas Party, which is annually organized on 
December 22nd, was held successfully. Many children attended and wonderfully enjoyed the party, food, gifts, and biscuits. 
Each went back home with a 5kg bag of rice. I wish to tell you that all Omega School children anxiously wait for this day each 
year. December 22nd is registered in their minds and they wish to attend by any means and in big numbers. 
The government announced this month that all schools will open full board on 10th January 2022. This news was received by 
everyone with great excitement after school being closed for two years due to Covid-19.  We are all looking forward to this 
day of opening so that children can enjoy school again. It will be challenging for both teachers and children as many have 
already forgotten most of the things after this long period of no school. 
We pray that all may go well for the world—to be free from the attack of these terrible virus outbreaks that keep happening 
each year.  Thank you very much for showing great love at every time of need and may our loving God bless each of you in a 
big way.  I wish you a Merry Christmas and a blessed year 2022. 
Pastor Fred Tumwebaze 
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